

CORPORATE SERVICES

MEMORANDUM

Pat Vincent, CLGM Chief Administrative Officer

TO:

Pat Vincent, Chief Administrative Officer

FROM:

Doug Tymchyshyn, Manager of Legislative and Administrative Services

DATE:

May 28, 2012

RE:

Road Surfacing Petition for a portion of Central Heights (Michel Road only)

NW-5-54-27-W4M (Plan 7822971)

Diane Bozek and Lois Saumer have received and reviewed the above road surfacing petition, and advise of the following results in relation to existing policy requirements:

Property Owners Signing

Policy Requirement:

66.66%

Petition Provided:

75.00% (3/4 registered land owners signed petition)

Property Development

Policy Requirement:

50.00%

Petition Provided:

75.00% (3/4 properties have residential development)

Property Assessment Value

Policy Requirement:

50.00%

Petition Provided:

87.76% (1,194,100/1,360,582 of total assessment).

The submitted petition meets the requirements of Policy EN 001 for road surfacing within a country residential development.

Attachments

pc: Rob McGowan, General Manager of Operations Services Bruno St-Amand, Manager, Engineering Services